
From: MARIE MORRISON [mailto: ]  
Sent: December 20, 2010 2:53 PM 
To: williamd@londonhydro.com 
Cc: BoardSec 
Subject: Proposed increase in hydro distribution rate - Board File No. EB2020-0097 
 
Dear Sir/Madam: 
My incomplete e-mail regarding the above was accidentally sent to you before completion.   
I must voice my strong disapproval of this proposed increase.  Londoners cannot take any more 
increases, the delivery charge on my hydro bill is already double the amount of usage (ditto for 
water).  I thought the city was trying to hold back any increases. 
Between the municipal and provincial governments, it is becoming increasingly impossible for 
seniors and others on fixed incomes to stay in their homes due to the bloated increases.  London 
Hydro should look internally for cost savings!    
How much did this fullpage add cost? 
 Submitted by: 
Marie Morrison 
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